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I oppose the passage of HB2025. I understand the Department of Transportation has 

a shortfall in funding due to increase gas mileage on cars and electric vehicles. 

Budgeting for these changes should have been addressed years ago rather than 

taking a substantial increase at this time. Look at trimming back on projects that are 

not self sustainable.  

 


